
 
 

City of La Feria 
Notice of Public Hearing 

TPWD Park Grant Application 
 

The City of La Feria, Texas, will hold a public hearing at 6:00 PM on July 23, 2024, at 
City Hall, 115 East Commercial Avenue, La Feria, Texas 78559, regarding submission 
of a grant application to the Texas Parks & Wildlife Department (TPW).  Topics to be 
discussed include the application grant amount for up to $750,000 to improve the City’s 
Lion Park, eligible activities, and match requirements.  The application will be submitted 
to TPWD no later than August 1, 2024.  The application will be available for review at 
the City Hall on July 18, 2024.  Written public comment regarding the application will be 
accepted at the address above until July 26, 2024.  Disabled individuals who wish to 
attend the hearing and who need special assistance should contact City Hall at (956) 
797-2261 by 12 P.M. on the day before the meeting.  
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